Psychology Club Minutes
March 8, 2011

GPS is scheduled for April 30™. The deadline to submit your research if you
want to present at the conference has been rescheduled for March 22™.

0 Please email Dr. Talor at crtalor@valdosta.edu with your decision
A practice GRE will be held on March 25™ at 1:00 p.m. Sign up sheets will
be available outside the psych classrooms and the break room bulletin
board.
Progressive dinner is now scheduled for April 2. Signup sheets will be
available outside the psych classrooms and the break room bulletin board.

The Wasieleski’s will be hosting a game night on April 8". Signup sheets will
be available if you would like to attend so we will be able to carpool. Come
out and have some fun!

Volunteers needed for the keep




